香港精神科醫學院



The Hong Kong College of Psychiatrists Ltd.

Newsletter #4-2005

2 June 2005

Dear Fellows, Members, Inceptors and Affiliates,

Please take note of the following announcements:

Invitation to conduct OSCE training course

The College is going to incorporate OSCE in the FHKCPsych Part I Examination with effect from January 2006. The format will follow that of The Royal College of Psychiatrists (UK). In order to familiarise local examiners and trainees with the OSCE, the College would like to invite expression of interest in running an OSCE course for trainers and mock examination for trainees, to be held in Oct/Nov 2005. It will be funded on a cost-plus basis by the College. Please contact the Secretary of the Board of Examiners (Dr. SN Chiu of KCH) for details and submit a proposal in writing by 30 June 2005.

Dr. Eric CHEUNG

Honorary Secretary

The Hong Kong College of Psychiatrists